
As a proud Connecticut voter from New Milford, I am writing to ask you 
to please suppport bills HJ 58 and HJ 59.  If we want everyone's voices to 
be heard and represented, as a state, we should make voting as accessible as 
possible to all voters.  Allowing absentee and early voting will allow 
residents more flexibility, particularly for those that might be hindered due 
to their jobs, child care, sickness or disability.  As Jenna Bush said, "We can 
all agree on the importance of voting."  Please show you understand the 
importance of voting and support bills HJ 58 and HJ 59. 
 
AnnMarie Sarbello  
New Milford, CT 
 


